
AST Club Members: 

Meeting highlights for September 30th, 

There were 38 members in attendance at the meeting. 

New Business 

-Lanehaven Farms presented about their operation, along with opportunities for 

internships, and full time employment 

-A few club members are needed for Junior visit day on November 6th.  You would 

talk to students to promote the club, and ABE department.  Talk to a club officer 

for more information 

-The fall trip will be on November 14th and 15th, traveling east to Illinois.  More 

information available at the next meeting. 

-We need volunteers that would be able to drive a van for the spring trip.  If you 

are 20 years old you are eligible to take the van safety training.  Below is the 

registration page.  http://www.transportation.iastate.edu/van-and-trailer-training  

-There will be more information regarding the CDL training this week.  Be looking 

for an e-mail by the end of the week.    

-The date for Snow blower Service Days is November 8th.  If you see any serious 

problems with this date, let a club officer know as soon as possible.  

- We need members to fill roles in the fall committees.  There are still spots 

available in the snow blower service days, and fall trip committees.  This is a great 

way for younger members to get involved in the club, and meet some of the older 

members.  It looks good on a resume, and gives you something to talk about in an 

interview.  To volunteer, or get more information, talk to a club officer.  

-Be sure to “like” Agricultural Systems Technology Club on Facebook to stay in the 

loop with meetings, and events.  

*The next meeting will be Tuesday October 14th, in Elings 

room 0308 at 7p.m.  Pizza and pop will be provided as usual 
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